
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others. 

Access Zion’s online giving option at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church  
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
-July 27, 2025- 

 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship 
    Congregational Singing 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
    VBS Drama Presentation 
    Scripture Presentation: Psalm 93 
    Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
    Response Song 
    Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
    Benediction 

Worship Leader:   Anne Bomar 
Song Leader:   Seth Gingerich 
Speaker:   Steve Bomar 

In Prayer: 
 

Heavenly Father, we come before you with hearts overflowing with 
gratitude for the gift of VBS. We thank you for the opportunity to 
gather and create a special place where children can experience 
your love, truth and grace. We pray that each child who attends VBS 
will have a personal encounter with you. Bless the teachers, volun-
teers and organizers of VBS. Pour out your strength, patience and 
joy upon them as they faithfully serve. Amen. 

Sermon Notes: 

CONGREGATIONAL SURVEY ON COMMUNITY 
 

As a part of our summer sermon series, “Do We Really 
Need Each Other?” you are invited to participate in a 
short survey on community. You can pick up a paper 
survey at the church or scan the QR code to fill out the 
survey online. 

Join us in the gym today for our worship service 
as we kick off our VBS theme for the week! 



Sunday 
9:00am    Adult Sunday School Classes:  
    Extemporaneous Class & the Book Study Class 
10:15am    Worship Service 

This Week 
Sun-Thurs, 6-8pm  Vacation Bible School 
Thurs, 7:25pm         VBS Community Worship Service 

 

Worship Schedule: 
August 3: Wendell Amstutz preaching 
August 10: Hymn Sing 

 

Nursery Schedule: Nursery not staffed 
 

Budget Report:   
7/20/25 Offering: $15,741.19 

 

Pastor Steve will be out of the office enjoying vacation  
time August 1-12. For emergencies, please contact Pastor  
Jana at 503-577-9789. 

SUMMER EVENTS 
Please note that we are still on our summer schedule. 

We look forward to kicking off our full schedule of  
activities on Sunday, September 7! 

 

LAST CHANCE TO RESERVE YOUR SPOT: A TASTE OF AMISH COUNTRY 
August 9, 5:30pm at Morning Shade Farm 

 

Enjoy an authentic, homemade Amish meal while supporting Mennon-
ite Central Committee (MCC) and Mennonite Disaster Service (MDS). 
There are currently 20 seats still available, and the deadline to reserve 
a seat is July 28. To make a reservation, please visit:  
http://tiny.cc/oregonmeal2025. 

 
ANNUAL ZION CAMPOUT 

August 22-24 at Metzler Park, near Estacada 
 

It’s not too late to join the 2025 Annual Zion Campout! There is one 
trailer site ($85) and one tent site ($67) available for anyone who would 
like to attend. Please contact Stan Oyer by July 31 if you are interested. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL COMMUNITY WORSHIP 
Thursday, July 31 at 7:25pm 

 

Everyone is welcome to join the VBS children and their families in 
the gym for a fun service of singing, drama and high-energy wor-
ship. Offering will be taken to support Drift Creek Camp. A time for 
visiting and refreshments will follow the program.  We look for-
ward to seeing you there! 

 
SUPER SUPPERS IS RETURNING FOR THE FALL! 

 

For those interested in sharing a meal or getting to know your 
church family, there will be meal opportunities in September, Oc-
tober and November. All are welcome to participate: individuals, 
couples and families! There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board 
in the foyer with additional information. Contact Jenna Oyer or 
Julie Yoder with questions. 

 
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY—FAMILY LIFE COMMITTEE 

 

The Family Life Committee is seeking motivated individuals who 
love to plan events and have a passion for fellowshipping with 
their church family. These individuals would assist other members 
on the Committee to organize church events throughout the year. 
This would role would serve for the 2025/26 year. If you have 
questions or interest, please contact Jenna Oyer. 

 
MENNONITE DISASTER SERVICE WORK UPDATE 

 

Back in January, Clark Yoder, Stan Oyer, Craig Gingerich and Leon 
Rohrer-Heyerly traveled to Elk, Washington to help rebuild six 
houses that had been destroyed in the Oregon Road Fire of 2023. 
In June, the Washington Unit completed the work of these homes! 
 

https://zionmennoniteoregon.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bf6e0d376f84c90da4ed82b6b&id=d4918024ae&e=ee203a7fc2

